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A cordial invitation is extended to delegates from every part
of the Society throughout the Western Division.

In past years considerable difficulty bas been caused the
Billetting Committee through the names of Delegates not
being properly certified to and forwarded in time ; the
Board has therefore decided to appoint a CoMMITTEE ON CRE-

DENTIALS, the Convener of which is Miss Isabella L. George,
277 Jarvis Street, Toronto, to whom the names of all delegates
must be sent by the Secretary of the Society they are to repre-
sent, giving also the Presbyterial Society to which the Auxiliary
or Band belongs.

The following representatives from each Society, in addition
to the thirty-six managers, are entitled to entertainment : From
the Presbyterial Society-the President, Secretary, and one
delegate; from the Auxiliary-the President or ber substitute,
and une delegate ; from the Mission Band-the President or ber
substitute.

In accord with Article 8 of General Society Constitution and
the decision of last Annual Meeting, these delegates must be
members of the General Society to be entitled to vote.

These names must be sent in not later than April 10th, as they
have all to be forwarded to the Secretary of the Billetting Com-
mittee at Ottawa that entertainment may be provided.
Secretaries are also requested to provide their delegates with a
copy of their credentials to present at Ottawa.

Reduction of Fares.

Every member of the Society who intends to be present at the
Annual Meeting, at Ottawa, whether a delegate or not. is
earnestly requested not to neglect to obtain the railway certifi-

ate. Even if the distance tu be travelled be unly a few mike


